COVID – 19 Holiday Course Update

COVID-19 (Updated Holiday Course rules and regulations) 
1.0 All equipment will be sanitised using approved disinfectant prior to use on each day
1.0.1     All equipment will be sanitised at the end of the day, with bibs washed and cleaned.
2.0	All Children to be in correct clothing and wear football PPE at all times.
3.0         All children to use hand sanitiser both before and after playing on the Astro Turf
4.0         All Children are to be supervised at ALL times and are not to leave the playing area without authorisation 
5.0         Due to the nature of the conditions, all children are to respect the coaches’ decisions and to not argue if asked to do something 
6.0         Any child that is feeling unwell or has symptoms of COVID-19 are not to attend, any showing signs of illness will be asked to go home immediately.
7.0         Upon arrival, there will be a ‘carrousel system’ in place to register your child and to ensure queuing is kept to a minimum, please be patient under these circumstances.
8.0         Any child misbehaving will be sent home immediately, we encourage fun and enjoyment, no disrespect will be tolerated    

Whilst we appreciate these are tough times we want to encourage fair play, safe play and happy children, parents and coaches in what has been an awful time for sport.

Thank you and I hope we can all have a fantastic time this Summer.

